Month, day 2010

Landowner 
Address

City State Zip

Dear Landowner,

Every year, Monadnock Conservancy staff and volunteers carefully monitor the Conservancy’s conservation easement holdings by walking the boundaries of each property.  Any noteworthy changes are recorded with notes and photographs in a Monitoring Report.  We keep all this information in a permanent file to document the condition of the property over time.

We are writing to inform you that we have completed the annual monitoring visit for your _______ easement.  [insert sentence including specific observations here]  A copy of the monitoring report is always available upon request.

The next monitoring visit to your property will happen in the spring or summer of 2011.  We will send out a letter prior to that visit.
We welcome your comments, and we would be happy to meet with you if you have any questions about your conservation easement.  It is especially important that you contact us if you anticipate any changes to your property in the coming year that require the Conservancy’s notification or approval.
Sincerely,

Emily Hague
Stewardship Manager

